
PRESS RELEASE 

VINZIA ANNOUNCES EXTENSION OF AGM DATE 

 
VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA – May 28, 2020 – Vinza Capital Management Inc. (“Vinza” 

or the “Company”) announces that the BC Registrar of Companies has granted it an extension of the time 

within which it is required to hold its first Annual General Meeting until September 5, 2020.  

The Company has filed its Statement of Executive Compensation for the year ended November 30, 2019, 

which is available on SEDAR, www.sedar.com.  

On Behalf of the Board, 

“Bill McCartney” 

Bill McCartney 

CEO & Director 

For further information please contact Murray Oliver: mjo@pemcorp.com  
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